
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Bristol Housing has prepared an Agency Plan as required by The 
Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998. This plan is for 
Budget Year 2018.  A copy of the plan will be available for review 
online at www.bristol-housing.com and during normal business hours 
at the office of Bristol Housing, 204 Bluff City Highway, Bristol, 
Tennessee.  A public hearing will be held at 3:15 p.m. on 
Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at the housing authority office, 204 Bluff 
City Hwy., Bristol, Tennessee to receive comments on the Agency 
Plan.  Comments may also be e-mailed to jss@bthra.com no later 
than 6:00 p.m. on June 26. 
 
By J. Steve Scyphers 
CEO/Executive Director 
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